
Versions
New IP-range

As a result of the improvement and expansion of our infrastructure, an important
change will soon take place. Some of our servers will get a new IP address. If your
organisation uses a Firewall or security measures which involve whitelisting IP
addresses, please add the following IP range to your whitelist: 93.189.232.0/21 

This IP range has to be added and does not replace the old IP range. Please provide
your IT department with this information. In case of doubt, please contact your IT
department to see if this applies to your organisation. This IP
range will be in use from 20/08/2021. 
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